Fiona Trier
10 Ivor Street
London NW1 9PL

13" October 2021

TO: Adam Greenhalgh
Development Manager
London Borough of Camden
Judd Street

London WC1H 9JE

Dear Adam Greenhalgh
Re: Revised application 2021/3378/P — 17 Jeffrey’s Street NW1

1 am writing to object to the revised proposals for the above and to request that the application be
refused. The terrace of which number 17 forms a part is a notable and unusual one and should be
respected for its architectural merit and integrity. If the applicants do not want a house with this
configuration and appearance then why have they bought it ?

This is a conservation area and that means conserving the buildings within the area infact not
knocking them about to suit the whims of the latest owner.

Thank you for your attention.

Fiona Trier



